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February   

Tuesday 14th  Mystery Visitor  

Wednesday 15th  Football tournament at Clywedog  

Thursday 16th  Year 6 Xplore trip- details sent out   
Valentine’s Disco- details below  

Friday 17th  Break up for half term- non uniform day (no 
donation)  
Mr Partridge- Bishop’s Visitor  

Monday 27th Children back to school 

March   

Monday 27th- 
Friday 3rd  

Welsh Week 

Friday 3rd PTA Cheese and Wine Evening- details below   

Wednesday 1st St Chad’s School Eisteddfod 
Welsh national costume/ Welsh Football/ 
Rugby or Red, White and Green to be worn 

Monday 6th  Year 3 and 4 Music Workshop  

Tuesday 14th   Year 5 and 6 Science Workshop 

Sunday 19th  Mothering Sunday Church Service  

W/B Monday 20th  Parents evenings – 22nd Weds and Thurs 23rd  

Friday 24th  Know your Church Workshop  

Monday 27th  Claire Dare- Member of Parliament Assembly/ 
meeting with the School Council  

Wednesday 29th African Drumming workshop- whole school  

Friday 31st  PC Hulley in  
Children Break up for Easter Holiday  

April   

Monday 17th  Training Day  

Tuesday 18th  Children back to school  

Monday 24th  St Chad’s Book Week  

May  

Friday 5th  His Majesty King Charles III Coronation 
Celebration  

May 10-12th  Year 6 Cardiff Trip  

Monday 8th  National Bank Holiday To mark the 
coronation of His Majesty King Charles III  

June  

Wednesday 28th-
Friday 30th 

Year 6 Maelor transition days 

July  

Monday 17th- 
Wednesday 19th  

Year 4 and 5 Pentre-Llyn trip- Details to follow  

 Year 6 Leavers Service date TBC  

Reading Café   

 
Thank you so much to all of the parents who 

came to our reading cafe this afternoon. It was 

a great success and so lovely to have you in 

school again.  

Watch this space for the next one! 

We will be selling Marie Curie daffodils starting 

next week. £1 each (Ideal to wear on March 1st) 
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After School Clubs    

After School Clubs will start  

w/c 23/1/23 at the cost of £3 per session.  

Please book a space by emailing Gemma 

afterschoolclubhanmer@gmail.com  

 

Tuesday- Science and Technology 

(Mr Maddocks and Mr Williamson) Year 3-6)  

 

Thursday- Urdd  

(Arts and crafts club to be entered into the Welsh Urdd Competition  

Year 1- 6   

(Mrs Edwards and Miss Griffiths)  

No Urdd Club on Thursday 16th February  

Twitter  

Please follow and like 

our posts!  

This is a great opportunity for 

sharing what is going on at St 

Chad’s with the wider 

community.  

 
 

@stchadshanmer  Celebration Service  

Da iawn to all our children who received certificates this 

week!  Also a Birthday certificate for Mr Williamson! 

 

We are looking forward to 

working closely with the new 

vicar, Revered Jeremey Dussek. 

   
Revered Jeremey popped in 

briefly this week to meet all the 

children and had his licensing 

service at St Chad’s on Thursday 

evening.  
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`  

Tickets still available for the cheese and wine  

event.  

Please bring in ticket money in a named 

envelope.  

 

 

  
For the Valentine’s Disco children can also bring in 

money for the tuck shop. Children to bring in their 

party clothes in a named bag to get changed.  

         

 

Safer Internet Day 

 

 
 
"Together for a better internet" was the theme of 

Safer Internet Day. All classes discussed who to talk 

to when they didn’t feel safe on the internet.  
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